MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Directo L
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: November 6, 2014

SUBJECT: Springdale Farms
C14-2014-0123
C14-99-2061(RCT)
NPA-2014-0016.02
Postponement Request by Neighborhood

Staff had received a postponement request from the Govalle-Johnston Terrace Neighborhood
Contact Team for the above-referenced projects, to postpone the hearing from November 6,
2014, to November 20, 2014. This is the first postponement request, and is supported by the
Applicant.

Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

X: Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards Assistant City Manager



Chaffin, Heather

—
From: Daniel Llanes <
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 12:53 PM
To: Chaffin, Heather
Cc: Paula Foore
Subject: Re: Postponement request?
Yes Heather,

I communicated with the applicant and they did agree to move it to November 20th.

So please accept this as our formal request to postpone the City Council meeting from November 6 to
November 20th. Let me know if you need anything else from me.

thanks,

Daniel Llanes, Chair
Govalle/Johnston Terrace Neighborhood Contact Team
512-431-9665

.............

On Oct 30, 2014, at 10:07 AM, Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov> wrote:

Daniel,

Is Govalle- Johnston Terrace requesting a postponement of the Springdale items from November 6th City Council to
November 20th? | understand that the Applicant supports the request, but | need it in writing.

Thanks,
Heather

Heather Chaffin, AICP

Senior Planner-- Zoning Review Division
Planning and Development Review Department
City of Austin

505 Barton Springs Road, Suite 500

Austin, Texas 78704

T: 512.974.2122

F: 512.974.6054
heather.chaffin@austintexas.qov
www.cityofaustin.org




